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NOTE: In 2009, the National Committee on Uniform Traffic Laws and Ordinances (NCUTLO), which developed and maintained the Uniform Vehicle Code (UVC), went into hiatus. This left a void that the NCUTCD believes must be filled in order for its goal of uniformity of traffic control devices to be achieved and to provide guidance on model laws and rules for States and local governments. The Rules of the Road Committee (RORC) is an ad hoc committee of the NCUTCD to address changes to the “Rules of the Road” of the UVC.

Final recommended UVC content, as approved at a regular meeting of the NCUTCD, will be posted on the NCUTCD web site as model law for use by States and local jurisdictions wishing to have their Rules of the Road consistent with the national standard.  The recommendations, not being a part of the Manual on Uniform Traffic Control Devices, have no status with the FHWA.
TECHNICAL COMMITTEE:
Rules of the Road Committee (RORC)

TOPIC: 
Requiring pedestrians on shared-use paths to keep to the right

STATUS / DATE OF ACTION:

BTC Draft:
07/10/2012

BTC Approval:
10/25/2012
Transmitted to Sponsors:
05/03/2013 (v0.1)
BTC Revision:

RORC Approval:
 
Council Approval:


ORIGIN OF REQUEST:
NCUTCD Bicycle Technical Committee


NCUTCD Rules of the Road Committee

AFFECTED SECTIONS OF UVC:
 11-505

SUMMARY:  





This change proposes to require pedestrians on shared-use paths to keep to the right.

DISCUSSION: 

The narrowness of most shared-use paths, and the slower travel speeds of bicycles compared with those of motor vehicles, make it more practical and reasonably safe for pedestrians to keep to the right. This is the practice in most states. Then bicyclists can at least keep moving at a slow riding pace, or by walking. If pedestrians walk on the left, head-on conflicts with bicyclists occur and the capacity of the path is greatly reduced when it is congested. This addition refers to the new definition of “shared-use path” proposed for Chapter 1 of the UVC.

RECOMMENDED CHANGES:

Section 11-505 of the UVC is proposed to be modified as follows. Deletions from the 2000 UVC text are noted in strikethrough red, and insertions in underline blue.

§
11—505--Pedestrians to use right half of crosswalks and shared-use paths.

Whenever practicable, pedestrians shall move upon the right half of crosswalks and shared-use paths, unless indicated otherwise by traffic-control devices.
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